
NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

There will be PUBLIC HEARINGS for presentation of and comment on the 2019-2021 

Florence County Plan on Aging. Public hearings will be held at the following 

times/locations: 

 Monday, October 1 at 11:15 a.m. at the Florence Community Center, 749 Central 

Ave. in Florence, WI. 

 Wednesday, October 10 at 11:15 a.m. at the NWTC Woodland Regional Learning 

Center, 2030 Calvary Dr. in Aurora, WI. 

 Tuesday, October 23 at 3:00 p.m. at the Tipler Town Hall, 11102 Dream Lake Rd. 

in Tipler, WI. 

 

The purpose of these public hearings is to provide an opportunity for citizens of Florence 

County to comment and provide input on the Aging Plan draft. A draft of the 2019-2021 

Florence County Aging Plan is available for examination at the ADRC of Florence 

County, 501 Lake Ave. in Florence from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

Copies of the Aging Plan can also be obtained by contacting the ADRC at P.O. Box 410, 

Florence, WI 54121 or 715-528-4890. 

Those unable to attend the hearings and wishing to submit written comments may do so 

by mailing them to the same address or emailing them to adrc@co.florence.wi.us. 

Written comments will be accepted for the record until Tuesday, October 23, 2018 at 

4:00 p.m.   

For more information or to request accommodations to participate, call the ADRC of 

Florence County at 715-528-4890 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting date/time. 
 

mailto:adrc@co.florence.wi.us

